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City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  September 18, 2024 
 
RE:  2024 Asphalt Pavement Improvement Program 
 

 

Bids for the 2024 Asphalt Pavement Improvement Program were opened on September 

10th.  The bid tabulation is attached.  The low bidder was Apex Paving Company dba Asa 

Asphalt with a total combined bid of $323,622.17 and that bid is recommended for 

acceptance and the associated contract recommended for approval. 

This project will begin as soon as all required paperwork is received and the contract 

signed.  The contractor has been asked to place the rumble strip removal at the 

beginning of the project schedule. 

  

 


